
Reminder 5th Grade Parents: If you have not done so already, please email the following to 
isabudge@cox.net so that your child’s picture can appear in the end of the year slideshow. 
We need to collect the pictures as soon as possible to ensure enough time to create the DVD 
slideshow. 

 Please ask your child what he/she would like to be when they grow up.  
 Two separate pictures, one no older than 3 years of age, and one recent.  If you can, 

please include your child’s name in the picture file name. 
 If you scan an existing photo be sure to save as a jpg with 300 dpi setting.  If you have a 

digital image anything around 1-2 MB should be sufficient for our purposes. 
 

When emailing, please use the following format in the subject line: 
“Grade5 teacher child’s name last first” 

(ex: Grade5 Shane Doe John) 
 
If you are unable to provide electronic copies of your photos, please submit the photos 
with your signed release form to your child’s teacher.  Be sure to write your child’s 
name and teacher on the back of each photo so your child can be identified and 
pictures returned. Due to time restraints, we need hard copy photos by the above date 
in order to return your pictures before the end of the school year. If you have special 
circumstances and need a longer time frame please let us know.  Don’t forget to also 
include “what your child wants to be when they grow up.” 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent Release Form 
 
____________________________ has my permission to be videotaped and photographed 
             Name of Student 
 
for the 5th grade slideshow. I am aware that DVD’s will be duplicated and distributed to the  
 
entire 5th grade class.    _____________________________        
         Signature of Parent/Guardian 

 
 


